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June 14, 2019 

 

Mr. Jim McKenna 

Radford Army Ammunition Plant 

Route 114, P.O. Box 1 

Radford, Virginia 24143-0100 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL          

  

Re: Final Workplan Former Gun and Mortar Range Munitions Response Site  

(RFAAP-002-R-01) Site Investigation  

  Radford Army Ammunitions Plant  

  Route 114, Radford, Virginia 24141 

  EPA ID#: VA1210020730 

Dear Mr. McKenna: 

 

  This letter acknowledges the receipt and review of the Final Workplan Former Gun and Mortar 

Range Munitions Response Site (RFAAP-002-R-01) Site Investigation dated May 2018 by Bering Sea Environmental, 

LLC., submitted to the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality, Office of Remediation Programs (Department) 

by BAE Systems on behalf of the United States Army Corps of Engineers, Baltimore District and Radford Army 

Ammunitions Plant (RFAAP).  

  

The Department concurs with the recommendations in the workplan and has no comments at this time.  

 

If you have any additional technical questions, you may contact me at 703-583-3825 or by email at 

Kurt.Kochan@deq.virginia.gov. 

 

 

     Sincerely,                                                            

 

 

 

     Kurt W. Kochan 

     Office of Remediation Programs 

 

cc: RFAAP Correspondence File 

 Kyle Newman, VDEQ-CO  

 Jody Hawks, BAE 
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